
PROPERTY TAX RELIEF

 SAVE THE DATE: August 15, 2024

getmyrebate.mt.gov

UP TO $675 THIS YEAR  
FOR ELIGIBLE MONTANA  

HOMEOWNERS



Dear Montana Taxpayer,
Governor Greg Gianforte 
signed into law a 
property tax rebate that 
provides eligible Montana 
homeowners with up to 
$675 this year.
You can request your 
property tax rebate starting 
August 15, 2024. We will 
send you more information 
in the coming weeks.
Visit getmyrebate.mt.gov 
for more information.
Montana Department of Revenue

MONTANA DEPARTMENT OF REVENUE
PO BOX 5805 
HELENA, MT 59604-5805


